
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EU review meeting 
 
On the 9th of July 2024, the EU review meeting in relation to the periodic reporting took place at 
Friedrich-Alexander-University Erlangen-Nuremberg (FAU). Prof. Jürgen Karl (FAU), the project 
coordinator, welcomed all and Imke Lübbeke, Project Adviser at European Climate, Infrastructure and 
Environment Executive Agency (CINEA) reviewed the presentations by the work package leaders. 
 

 
Miriam Hofer, University of Graz presented the status of WP5 – Roadmap to replication; market and 
policy assessment. Photo: Jörgen Held, BEIC 
 
Besides technical achievements and patentable results, much of the focus and discussions revolved 
around deviations and their potential impact on the activities, and the project team appreciated the 
informative and valuable feedback by the reviewer. Before the end of the meeting, the excellent 
coordination and the well-structured management by the FAU team were highlighted. 
 


